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	Dear campaigner, 

The official response to the 'Forests Report' is out - and it's relatively good news for England's woods and trees. Not only are sale plans for the public estate a thing of the past, but the response accepts just about all the recommendations set out by the Independent Panel in full. 

On the face of things, the Government has promised your forests the recognition and policy backing they need alongside short-term funding. There's still more clarity needed in some areas, especially protection from development, and the long-term sustainable funding – which includes the future of Forest Services. This is why high quality stakeholder involvement is crucial.

We all need to contribute to the new woodland culture and delivery of the recommendations, while also holding the Government to account and making sure they deliver on what they have promised. Whatever happens next, as one of our campaigners you'll be the first to know. When forests need a voice, I know where to come!

In the meantime I wanted you to know that while we analyse the response further and consider its impact in the long term, Woodland Matters is where you will find our latest news and views over the coming weeks. Our Chief Executive, Sue Holden, who was also a member of the Panel, talks about the Trust's reaction to the response in her latest blog. 

Let us know what you're thinking:
http://wtcampaigns.wordpress.com/2013/02/05/the-future-of-englands-forests-a-new-chapter/
Sue's post kicks off a short blog series where we will discuss the next steps for the Forests Report. I'll be blogging myself as well as part of this, look forward to talking to you then. 

Nikki Williams
Head of Campaigning
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